
Austin Farm Academy  is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting 
the welfare of all children in our care. 

   
We have a Child Protection Policy and clear procedures in place to support 

the safeguarding of children. Further information can be found on our            
website or in the Parent Handbook. All staff, including volunteers and    

supply staff, must ensure that they are aware of our procedures.  

If you have any concerns or 
worries about a child please 
speak to a member of the             

safeguarding team.  
Sometimes we may need to 
share information and work 

in partnership with  other 
agencies when there are 
concerns about a child’s  

welfare.   

Safeguarding Children at  
Austin Farm Academy  

‘Learning, Caring, Achieving Community’  

OUR DESIGNATED LEAD FOR 
SAFEGUARDING IS THE                  

INTERIM HEADTEACHER,             
ANTHONY HUTCHINGS. 

OUR DEPUTY DESIGNATED LEADS FOR  
SAFEGUARDING ARE FIONA BLAKE, DEPUTY 
HEADTEACHER & PAUL THOMAS, ASSISTANT 

HEADTEACHER 

OUR PARENT SUPPORT               
ADVISOR, DEBI GILBERT, IS 

ALSO PART OF OUR                    
SAFEGUARDING TEAM.  


